
HAPPY HOLIDAYS IN CHRIST JESUS! I thank the Good LORD for allowing us to 
work as a team through your prayers and support! The New Year is approaching and 
there is still a lot of work ahead of us in spreading the Glorious Gospel that can only 
bring peace to this wicked world. I pray that we can still continue to work together in 
2021 in fulfilling the Great Commission. Also, may GOD give us wisdom of what to 
do when the Corona Virus Vaccine arrives, should we accepted or rejected the 
injection? 
I pray that our newsletter would bring JOY TO YOUR HEARTS knowing that your 
prayers and support did not go in vain. We have worked hard for our Savior JESUS 
CHRIST, even during this Corona virus shut down. We are secretly spreading the 
Gospel and working hard in the construction work of the school building project as 
love offerings come in. I thank the LORD for my calling because it gives me SPIRITUAL 
STRENGTH to keep me moving forward during these hard times! We are always 
praying for you also, not to give up no matter what trials may come our way and in 
the New Year 2021, we need to make a firm stand for the TRUTH of the SCRIPTURES! 
 
Praying for the Fear of GOD to be upon our HEARTS! 
 
Missionary George M. Navarro 
 
Acts 20:24 “But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear unto 
myself, so that I might finish my course with joy, and the ministry, which I have  
received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the gospel of the grace of God.” 
 
 

 
 

FUTURE SCHOOL! 



 

 

Field Address 
180 Balatero, Puerto Galera 
Oriental Mindoro 5203  
Phil ipp ines  
Phone: 011-63-917-761-3156 
*Sixteen hours difference*  

E-Mail Address 

  experiencecalvary 
    @yahoo.com 

Sending Church 
Baptist Church of Temecula  

28639 Pujol St. 
Temecula,  CA 92590  

Send Support To 
Central Missionary Clearinghouse 

P.O. Box 219228 
Houston Texas 77218  

1-800-CMC-PRAY  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PRAYERS AND SUPPORT! 

 

Praise the Almighty GOD of all Heaven and Earth Pastor and Church Members, 
For nothing can hold back in spreading the Gospel and from doing the will of our 
LORD and Savior! Our Daughter churches in mountainous regions have not the 
government on their backs and it’s too high above sea level for the Corona virus to 

reach our Mangyan 
brethren. Pastor Temyo 
of Calvary Baptist Bible 
Believing Church of Sitio 
Pampung Sablayan had a 
special Ordination service 
for a very qualified man 
of GOD, who finished 
his Bible training and  
has started his own 

Mission, his name is  Pastor Alex his wife Liezel and daughter Noemie are next to him.    

Pastor Freddie of Calvary Baptist Bible Believing Church of Sitio Macambang Sablayan, 
held there Church Anniversary. Below Pastor Bernabe, wife Prescilla, daughter 

Darren 
and son 
Yosev 
had a  
special 
children 
and youth 
ministry 
event in 
Cabacao.                                                                                                                        
After all 

these years of prayer and hard labor of love, we are seeing an awakening in our 
Mangyan daughter churches and GOD has called 16 men for full-time service! 
Thank you so much for your prayers and support may you all have a wonderful Happy 
Holidays in CHRIST JESUS and a Spiritual and Prosperous New Year!!! Proverbs 22:4 

1Corinthians 15:58 


